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As part of The Ohio State University’s commitment to promoting a safe and healthy campus environment, members of the university 
community have the right to be free from all forms of hazing, which impede the realization of the university’s vision of being a 21st-
century public, land grant, research, urban, and community-engaged institution. The university does not tolerate hazing in any form 
and all members of the university community must conduct themselves in a manner that supports an environment free from hazing. 

In compliance with Collin’s Law, the following report identifies all hazing violations under the Code of Student Conduct from October 
7, 2016, through the publication date.  

Personal identifying information for individual students, including organization names, has been removed in accordance with the 
Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act of 1974. 

Collin’s Law requires universities to report hazing violations for the last five years no later than January 15, 2023. However, Ohio State 
already publicly posts social fraternity and sorority conduct history and information about registered student organizations whose 
registration status has been revoked. You can find that information here or by copying the following URL into your browser: 
https://stophazing.osu.edu/violations  

More information about reporting hazing, anti-hazing training and other prevention, reporting and supportive resources available to 
students, staff and faculty are found on the university’s hazing prevention website here or by copying the following URL into your 
browser: https://stophazing.osu.edu/ 
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